
K E L L A H I N & K E L L A H I N 
Attorney at Law 

w . T H O M A S K E L L A H I N T E L E P H O N E 505-982-4285 
7 0 6 GONZALES ROAD FACSIMILE 505-216-2780 
S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 87501 T K E L L A H I N @ C O M C A S T , N E T 

January 12, 2011 

VIA EMAIL 

Mr. Mark E. Fesmire, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Request to Continue 
NMOCD Case 14565 [Long Draw 10 DC Fed Well No. 1] 
Application of Mewbourne Oil Company for approval of a 
non-standard oil spacing and proration unit and compulsory pooling, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

On behalf of the applicant, Mewbourne Oil Company, I request that the referenced case 
currently set for hearing on January 20, 2011 be continued to the hearing docket set for February 
3, 2011. The only other party is Nearburg Producing Company, represented by Mr. Scott Hall, 
who has advise me that Nearburg has no objection to this continuance. 

cc email: 
Scott Hall, Esq. 

Attorney for Nearburg 

Mewbourne Oil Company 
Attn: Corey Mitchell 
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